
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
   

 
  

 

     
 

 
    

      

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
   

 
 

voice 
of our 
community 

May 1, 2025 

Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
Attention: Cathrine Regan 

RE: TE22.7 - 11 Pleasant Boulevard - Zoning By-law Amendment Application -
Appeal Report 

The Deer Park Residents Group supports the recommendation of this report that the 

City Solicitor and appropriate staff to attend the Ontario Land Tribunal in opposition 

to the current application regarding the Zoning By-law Amendment appeal for the 

lands at 11 Pleasant Boulevard and related recommendations. This site is too small 

for such a development. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathie Macdonald 

President, Deer Park Residents Group 

c.c. Councillor Matlow 


